
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July & August 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Church Family, 
  
“Great is our Lord, and of great power: his understanding is infinite. The LORD lifteth up the 

meek: he casteth the wicked down to the ground.” (Psalm 147:5-6) 
 
Greetings from Kansas City, Missouri. I have driven my wife to Owasso, Oklahoma, to visit 
her TMJ doctor two times already. We are hoping and praying these visits will help ease the 
pain she has been going through. She has also been seeing a chiropractor sometimes, and 
that has helped her as well. 
 
Our church in Cambodia is still doing fine in the 
midst of this pandemic. We have not yet heard 
about opening up our usual services. The picture 
on the right is of our small group meeting for a  
Sunday morning service.  
 
This furlough, my older brother who lives in Chicago, Illinois, has allowed us to use his van to 
travel during this furlough. It was an unexpected and wonderful blessing.   
 
Please pray for us as we travel to supporting churches all around the U.S. Once again, we 
are so grateful and thankful for your faithfulness in supporting us in these tough times.   
                                            
For Christ’s sake, 
 
Kounaro, Chorvy, Kimberlee, Priscilla, Christina, & Jonathan Keo 
 
 
 
 


